
  
     Jan. 23, 2025  

                 Log# 25-03  

For Immediate Release 
 

Ohio National Guard signal company returning from deployment 
in support of U.S. Central Command 

   
COLUMBUS, Ohio — The Ohio Army National Guard will welcome home about 30 Soldiers 
from the 1137th Signal Company (Tactical Installation and Networking-Enhanced, or TIN-E), 
based in Springfield, Ohio, after an approximately 12-month deployment to the U.S. Central 
Command area of responsibility in support of Operation Spartan Shield. 
 
The public is invited to attend a ceremony honoring the returning Soldiers at 10 a.m., on 
Saturday, Jan. 25, 2025, at Ohio National Guard headquarters, Maj. Gen. Robert S. Beightler 
Armory, 2825 W. Dublin Granville Road, Columbus, OH 43235. 
  
While deployed, the Soldiers provided installation, recovery, repair, and maintenance of 
telecommunications network lines and infrastructure throughout the CENTCOM area of 
responsibility.  
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EDITOR’S NOTE:  
 
Media interested in covering the ceremony must RSVP and provide credentials no later than 2 
p.m., on Friday, Jan. 24. To RSVP or for information, contact Heidi Griesmer, public 
information officer, at 614-506-3490 or heidi.m.griesmer.nfg@army.mil.  
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